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Jeff Watson

From: Lenny Morrison <lmorrison@ellensburgcement.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2013 3:45 PM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: CUP 11-04
Attachments: lmorrison.vcf

 
 
Mr. Jeff Watson. 
 
Ellensburg Cement Products would like to withdraw it's CUP and SEPA application at this time, for the Horse Canyon site 
labeled CU-11-04. If you have any questions please call or email. 
 
Thank You 
Lenny Morrison 
-- 
Lenny Morrison 


